
AER Neurological Visual Impairment Division

Hello NVID!

A big shout out to all of those who attended our first-ever webinar! Be on the lookout for
upcoming announcements for the fall offering in our next email Blast. 

The rest of the PaTTAN videos are now available! Earlier this year, we shared new CVI
Trainings from the Pennsylvania Training and Technical Assistance Network (PaTTAN). The
remaining free webinars (created by Dr. Amanda Lueck, Dr. Deborah Chen, and Dr.
Elizabeth Hartmann) are now posted on the PaTTAN Youtube Channel. Additional topics
include intervention resources and approaches from the CVI Companion Guide.

REMINDER! 

The American Conference on Pediatric Brain-Based Visual Impairment (CVI) is this week! 
Friday, July 23rd and Saturday, July 24th
The folks at Children’s Hospital and Medical Center are offering their fantastic PCVI
Conference virtually this year. This year’s conference will feature researchers,
practitioners, and scholars in CVI. For information and registration click here.

We hope you’re having a wonderful summer!
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